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Raymond Cole

From: Roger Spencer
Sent: 05 August 2020 11:52
To: Raymond Cole
Cc: Paul Cann; Sarah Burrow
Subject: RE: F/15/20/WS - Ford Circular Technology Park, Ford Road, Ford, Arundel, BN18 

0XL

Dear Ray, 
 
I don’t think that we would want anything mentioned other than our normal drainage requirements. 
 
Regards, 
 
Roger Spencer  
Engineering Services Manager, Place 
 

T:  01903 737812 
E:  roger.spencer@arun.gov.uk  
 
Arun District Council, Civic Centre, Maltravers Rd, Littlehampton, West Sussex, BN17 5LF 
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